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Summary Minutes
RPAC Committee Meeting 11.03.20.
1. Jas Dhanda has resigned as Membership Secretary with immediate effect. Our thanks to Jas for the work he has done for the club over the last 10 months.

Natalie Wilson has agreed to take on the role for the remainder of Jas’ term, i.e. until the AGM 2021. As the Membership Secretary is one of the 4 Officers of the Club, she needs to be formally elected, rather being simply co-opted on to the Committee. We will use the same process as we have used for other roles in the past. 

Nominations for the post of Membership Secretary are therefore now open for 14 days, until Tuesday 31st March. If there are no other nominations in that time, Natalie will be deemed to have been elected unopposed.

2. The Summer 10k will take place on Wednesday 1st July.

3. Following the success of the first Couch to 5k course another course is being planned for May. 

4. The AGM will take place at the YMCA Sovereign Centre on Monday 27th April.

5. At this year’s Holly Run the race distances will be the same for girls and boys.

Next committee meeting: Wednesday 8th April 2020.
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